

River Run - City's ongoing refusal to discuss fair compensation

13 messages

Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick 367@gmail.com >

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:28 PM

To: themayor@calgary.ca, eaward1@calgary.ca, eaward2@calgary.ca, eaward3@calgary.ca, eaward4@calgary.ca, eaward5@calgary.ca, eaward5@calgary.ca, eaward5@calgary.ca, eaward5@calgary.ca, eaward10@calgary.ca, eaward11@calgary.ca, eaward12@calgary.ca, eaward13@calgary.ca, eaward14@calgary.ca Cc: Joel Gaucher <jsgaucher@gmail.com>, Petra <m155t@protonmail.com>

Dear City Council,

The City team assigned to take our homes continues to act in an impractical, hostile manner:

- On July 31, 2023, the City was ordered to pay our reasonable costs for the Inquiry. The City has yet to reimburse a single dollar for either the 2023 Inquiry or for the costs incurred, since 2020, to understand our rights in this situation.
- To decide what it would pay families, the City selected, engaged, instructed and paid an appraiser to prepare reports that do *not* consider the fact that this is an expropriation. The City has dishonestly referred to such reports as "independent" and has given the false impression that such reports consider the fact that this is an expropriation.
- The City has twice provided us with intentionally misleading information regarding the "highest and best use" of our
 property and the City has not provided any analysis regarding the cost of comparable replacement properties in
 our chosen community.
- In May 2024, using our own time, effort and cost, we provided a thoughtful analysis regarding fair compensation to try to get the City to finally discuss fair compensation. The City has refused to discuss or even comment on the detailed information provided.
- The City recently made a settlement proposal to just one River Run family. If the City wants to act fairly, the City
 will soon provide relatively similar proposals to all families.
- The City is actively destroying River Run through fire department and police drills, even though it remains uncertain whether there is any public transit need to destroy our homes.
- To try to intimidate us, the City is making the absurd, aggressive claim that River Run families owe the City money
 because we reasonably decided not to maintain a large reserve fund after the City confirmed, privately and
 publicly, that our homes will soon be destroyed.

We are 6 years into the City's process for taking our homes and the City still refuses to discuss fair compensation based on the reality that this is an expropriation. (The City will have discussions if it can isolate individual families and avoid fully considering expropriation principles.) The City's refusal to discuss fair compensation should be a huge red flag for Council that the City's process is designed to make achieving a fair result as difficult, delayed and costly as possible. The damage to this government's reputation, as a result of such unethical conduct, will increase with time.

City Council is in a position to decide whether the City will: (i) continue to bully us into accepting an amount through an unfair process, where the City will not even discuss fair compensation or, instead, (ii) finally engage with us to discuss fair compensation, for the first time. It's beyond time for Council to act to prevent the City from continuing to harm River Run families.

- River Run Families Committee (Tom, Joel and Patrick)

Mayor < The Mayor @calgary.ca>

To: Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick367@gmail.com>

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:28 PM

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Mayor. This is an automated response to confirm that your email has been received.

Mayor Gondek appreciates hearing diverse perspectives on issues before City Council and thanks you for taking the time to share your thoughts. For support with an individual or community-specific concern, please contact 311 Calgary or your Councillor for assistance.

The City of Calgary supports a safe and respectful work environment where trust and respect are expected of our employees and its citizens. While the vast majority of correspondence to the Mayor's Office falls into this category, for those communications that do not, individuals should be aware that abusive, violent or aggressive language and behaviour will not be tolerated. Types of behaviour that are unacceptable are as follows:

- using profanity in communications
- racist or sexist comments
- malicious or stereotypical comments
- unrealistic demands
- threatening physical violence

This policy extends to any interaction with a staff member whether in person, by phone, letter, email or through our website. Correspondence that is deemed inappropriate will not receive a response, and all abusive correspondence received by this office will be retained and may be referred to Corporate Security and/or Calgary Police Service for further investigation and handling.

NOTICE -

This communication is intended ONLY for the use of the person or entity named above and may contain information that is confidential or legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient named above or a person responsible for delivering messages or communications to the intended recipient, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that any use, distribution, or copying of this communication or any of the information contained in it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone and then destroy or delete this communication, or return it to us by mail if requested by us. The City of Calgary thanks you for your attention and co-operation.

Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick 367@gmail.com >

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:30 PM

To: "Finegan, Garrett" < GFinegan@blg.com>, "Shory, Grace Jiyeon" < GShory@blg.com>

FYI.

[Quoted text hidden]

Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick 367@gmail.com>

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:31 PM

To: Bryan Labby

dbyan.labby@cbc.ca>

Hi Brvan.

City letter attached. Happy to discuss or provide any further info if helpful. Thanks.

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick367@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:28 PM

Subject: River Run - City's ongoing refusal to discuss fair compensation

To: <themayor@calgary.ca>, <eaward1@calgary.ca>, <eaward2@calgary.ca>, <eaward4@calgary.ca>, <eaward6@calgary.ca>, <eaward6@calgary.ca>, <eaward7@calgary.ca>,

<eaward8@calgary.ca>, <eaward10@calgary.ca>, <eaward11@calgary.ca>,

<eaward12@calgary.ca>, <eaward13@calgary.ca>, <eaward14@calgary.ca>

Cc: Joel Gaucher <jsgaucher@gmail.com>, Petra <m155t@protonmail.com>

[Quoted text hidden]

Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick 367@gmail.com >

To: "Kanygin, Jordan" < Jordan.kanygin@bellmedia.ca>

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:32 PM

Hi Jordan,

City letter attached. Happy to discuss or provide any further info if helpful. Thanks.

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick367@gmail.com >

Date: Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:28 PM

Subject: River Run - City's ongoing refusal to discuss fair compensation

To: <themayor@calgary.ca>, <eaward1@calgary.ca>, <eaward2@calgary.ca>, <eaward3@calgary.ca>,

<eaward4@calgary.ca>, <eaward5@calgary.ca>, <eaward6@calgary.ca>, <eaward7@calgary.ca>,

<eaward8@calgary.ca>, <eaward9@calgary.ca>, <eaward10@calgary.ca>, <eaward11@calgary.ca>,

<eaward12@calgary.ca>, <eaward13@calgary.ca>, <eaward14@calgary.ca>

Cc: Joel Gaucher < isgaucher@gmail.com>, Petra < m155t@protonmail.com>

[Quoted text hidden]

Bryan Labby bryan.labby@cbc.ca

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:37 PM

To: Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick 367@gmail.com >

Perfect -- thanks.

I've reached out to Councillor Wong, but I haven't heard back yet.

[Quoted text hidden]

Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick367@gmail.com >

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:38 PM

Hi everyone,

FYI - attached is a River Run Families Committee letter to City Council sent today. We do not expect a response, but wanted to continue to document the City's conduct.

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick367@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:28 PM

Subject: River Run - City's ongoing refusal to discuss fair compensation

To: <themayor@calgary.ca>, <eaward1@calgary.ca>, <eaward2@calgary.ca>, <eaward3@calgary.ca>,

<eaward4@calgary.ca>, <eaward5@calgary.ca>, <eaward6@calgary.ca>, <eaward7@calgary.ca>,

<eaward8@calgary.ca>, <eaward9@calgary.ca>, <eaward10@calgary.ca>, <eaward11@calgary.ca>,

<eaward12@calgary.ca>, <eaward13@calgary.ca>, <eaward14@calgary.ca>

Cc: Joel Gaucher <jsgaucher@gmail.com>, Petra <m155t@protonmail.com>

[Quoted text hidden]

Shory, Grace Jiyeon <GShory@blg.com>

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:57 PM

To: Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick 367@gmail.com>, "Finegan, Garrett" < GFinegan@blg.com>

Thanks Patrick.

As an aside, Brent Rausch has created an email address – it is rauschbrent14@gmail.com. You may want to add him to the list of families for future updates.

Grace Jiyeon Shory

Senior Associate

T 403.232.9419 | <u>GShory@blg.com</u>

Centennial Place, East Tower, 1900, 520 - 3rd Ave. SW, Calgary, AB, Canada T2P 0R3

From: Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick367@gmail.com >

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 1:30 PM

To: Finegan, Garrett <GFinegan@blg.com>; Shory, Grace Jiyeon <GShory@blg.com>

Subject: Fwd: River Run - City's ongoing refusal to discuss fair compensation

[External / Externe]

[Quoted text hidden]

Dayne Kells dayne.kells@gmail.com

To: Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick367@gmail.com>

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 2:11 PM

Thanks Patrick,

Has there been any communication with Provincial bodies or Politicians to explain what the City has been doing?

Regards

Dayne

On Jan 15, 2025, at 1:38 PM, Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick367@gmail.com > wrote:

h

Dayne Kells com/dayne.kells@gmail.com/

To: Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick367@gmail.com>

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 2:12 PM

Sorry, I meant to say outside of the process we are going through with appealing expropriation. [Quoted text hidden]

Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick 367@gmail.com >

To: Dayne Kells <dayne.kells@gmail.com>

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 2:50 PM

Yes. The Premier and a few Ministers have been informed. We sent them the detailed statement of facts in October. The Province has said they will not get involved and suggested we appeal to the Tribunal.

[Quoted text hidden]

Dayne Kells com/dayne.kells@gmail.com/

To: Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick367@gmail.com>

Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 4:04 PM

Thanks

[Quoted text hidden]

Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick 367@gmail.com >

Thu, Jan 16, 2025 at 6:19 AM

To: Adam MacVicar <adam.macvicar@globalnews.ca>

Cc: Joel Gaucher <jsgaucher@gmail.com>, Petra <m155t@protonmail.com>, Jane Lindsay <janelindsay0715@gmail.com>

Hi Adam,

Here's our letter sent to City Council yesterday. Joel, Tom, Jane and I can all be available to chat if you like. I'm sure we can get other owners to chat as well if that would be helpful.

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Patrick Lindsay < lindsaypatrick367@gmail.com >

Date: Wed, Jan 15, 2025 at 1:28 PM

Subject: River Run - City's ongoing refusal to discuss fair compensation

To: <a href=

<eaward12@calgary.ca>, <eaward13@calgary.ca>, <eaward14@calgary.ca>
Cc: Joel Gaucher <jsgaucher@gmail.com>, Petra <m155t@protonmail.com>

[Quoted text hidden]